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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4

(at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)
416-766-2222

         OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday and Thursday

9:30 am to 11:30 am 

Monday to Thursday afternoons

1:00 pm to 4:00pm

Monday & Wednesday Morning Closed

Friday closed

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

10:00 AM

12:00 PM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact Ext 1003, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Bob at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office Ext 1007
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 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Chartered Professional Accountant

Certified Financial Planner
www.kjmcga.com

62 Jane Street  416-588-2808 x21

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Robert Langone, SA
Pastor (Ext 1001)

frbob@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Pastoral Assistant (Ext 1007)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (Ext 1004)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Mr. Arturo Gonzalez
Religious Education
Contact (Ext 1003)

religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard
10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 
Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers: Call the office

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery
905-851-5822

SPOT

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.

416-535-1169

ORGANIZATIONS

& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  

See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy

10:00 AM Mass 

Creation Care Ministry

2nd Tuesday of each month  7pm.

Development and Peace

www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merrymakers

3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Knights of Columbus

1st Thursday of the Months

Parish Council

Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society

2nd Saturday of the Month 4:00 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY
& SLEEP APNEA

DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.
416-530-1070

dorvaldental@gmail.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SIN
CE 1935

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT

2187 Bloor St. W.

"A family business
since 1985" 

2113 Dundas St. W.
416-534-4593

www.experiencedundas.com

Crossways
Family Dental

Dr. Julia Jarvis
Dr. Krystyna Jarvis

2340 Dundas St W
416-535-5799

Call

905-624-4422

for this space

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538
catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas



TWELFTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 

 
+……… 

 MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday, June 26 
Genesis 12:1-9 Psalm 33 12-13,18-
20,22 Matthew 7:1-5 
5:30 pm   Father’s Day Novena 
 
Tuesday, June 27 
2 Corinthians 6:1-10   Psalm 98:1-
4 Matthew 5 :38-42 
5:30 pm Marcelo Quinteros+ 
   
Wednesday, June 28 
Genesis 15:1-12,17-18   Psalm 105 
1-9   Matthew 7:15-20 
 5:30 pm   Daniel Olmedo +    
 
Thursday, June 29  
Acts 12:1-11 Psalm 34:1-8 
2Timothy 4:6-8,17-18 Matthew 
16:13-19 
5:30 pm Alex Banez (Birthday) 
    
Friday, June 30   
Genesis 17:1,5, 9-10,15-22                 
Psalm 128:1-5  Matthew 8:1-4 
5:30 pm  Hilda Simon + 
 
Saturday, July 1 
Genesis 18:1-15  Luke 1:46-50, 
53-55  Matthew 8:5-17 
5:30 pm The Parish Community 
 
Sunday, July 2 
2 Kings 4:8-12,14-16  Psalm 89:1-
2,15-18 Romans 6:3-4,8-11 
Matthew 10:37-42 
10:00 am  Gladys Jurkowski + 
12:00 pm  Helen Vijaya Moraes+ 
 
 

 

 

The Friar’s Nook 
HAPPY SUMMER!   

      It has been a rough start for me going into the summer season, as I 
have been recovering from strep throat and bronchitis. Hopefully all 
these illnesses are behind me for the rest of the year! With the warmer 
weather come some positive changes here at Saint Joan of Arc.  
    During this past week we have at a company working on all the 
external doors to the church. You may or may not have known that 
many of the doors did not work or work well. It took us quite some 
time to find even a company that would work with us, but we finally 
found one and they have replaced hardware, adjusted the doors, and 
now, believe it or not, the doors all open and close with ease. It doesn't 
take much to make me happy - working doors certainly is one of those 
things.    
     The other thing we are working on, which we have put off during 
COVID, is the air conditioning in the church. We have four rooftop 
units of which only two are working but I decided that during COVID 
we couldn't afford to spend money on this. Fortunately, the two 
working units have been able to hold up until we were able to replace 
them. We have four new units that are energy-efficient to be installed 
in the church. This should make the church much more comfortable in 
the Summertime because with only two units working, they were 
blowing much colder air to make up for the other two that weren't 
working so the church was not evenly cooled. It was cold in some spots 
and warm in others. Also, we will be installing temperature sensors 
around the church so that we have a nice even temperature throughout. 
Right now, the air conditioning thermostats are in the hallway to the 
sacristy which are convenient but don't give an adequate measure of the 
temperature in the church itself. I say this for those of you who are 
fearful that it's going to be too cold in the church but that shouldn't be 
the case.  
   I realized that spending money on these things when we're already 
operating at a deficit seems risky. But we truly need the doors to the 
building to work for safety reasons and ultimately, we need the air 
conditioning to work to make the space usable and comfortable. On the 
plus side of things, the new air conditioning units will bring in cooler 
outside air as needed rather than continually cooling and recycling the 
inside air. This should be a big savings for us especially at the 
beginning and the end of the cooling season. Sometimes you need to 
just cast your bread upon the water and hope that the Lord returns it 
with generosity. Therefore, I will try not to worry about the costs and 
trust that God and you will provide.  
   We have one more bulletin before the summer break. For those of 
you who are going away, remember us. We will still be live streaming 
the 10:00 o'clock Mass every Sunday. Have a safe and restful time and 
come back to us renewed that we may be about the work of building up 
the community of God.  
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JUNE 25, 2023 
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   In the Fall we will have a new time of stewardship, so, if you're not 
presently doing something in the parish, think about it this Summer. 
And if there's something you would like to see done in the parish by all 
means bring it to my attention. We can only change and grow as you 
change and grow.                                                                                       
Till Next week,                         Fr. Bob                          
_________________________________________________________
PLEASE PRAY FOR:                                                                     
The Sick: Evan & Alessa Bolatta                                                              
The Deceased: Emma De Gonzales & Nicola Bianchi                             

Help homeless youth through ShareLife 
Covenant House is one of the agencies you support through ShareLife. 
It’s located in Toronto, but its young clients – largely homeless youth – 
arrive from throughout the archdiocese. “The money raised by 
ShareLife directly impacts the youth at Covenant House because it 
goes to a wide array of programming,” says the agency. “That funding 
goes directly to the youth to have them be able to reach out and get the 
support they need.” 
Thus far, we have raised $29,257.50 toward our goal of $57,600.00 
Please give at the parish using a ShareLife envelope. Sharelife has 
extended its deadline to December 31. We will be accepting donations 
until the end of the year! 
 
Vocations 
Whoever welcomes you welcomes me, and whoever welcomes me 
welcomes the one who sent me."  Accept the invitation that is being 
extended, an invitation by the one who sent him.  If you feel you are 
being called to the priesthood, diaconate or consecrated life, contact Fr. 
Matt McCarthy, Director of Vocations, Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-
968-0997.email- vocations@archtoronto.org                 
www.vocationstoronto.ca  For the Friars of the Atonement: 
VocDirector@atonementFriars.org 
 
Religious Education 
Registration will start the week after Labour Day for next year’s 
classes. 
 
Green Tip:  Did you know that used paper towels go in the Green Bin? 
The City then converts them into compost as well as biogas which 
helps the City fuel its vehicles and heat its buildings. Creation Care 
Ministry invites you to throw your used paper towel in the Green Bin 
in the parish hall.   

 
The Church is Open Sundays! 

 
 

10:00 am SUNDAY LITURGY 
We continue to live stream the 
10:00 am Mass on our Facebook 
page. 
____________________________ 
This Week___________________ 
Monday, June 26 
Municipal Elections 
 
Future Dates to Remember 
Summertime: No Activities 
 
Monday, July 3, 2023                       
Canada Day Weekend 
Holiday No mass and offices are 
closed. 
 
Monday, August 7 
Civic Holiday.  No Mass and 
offices are closed 
 
Monday, September 4 
Labour Day. No mass and offices 
are closed 
 
Congratulations 
We congratulate all the 
students that have completed 
another year of studies, 
passed to the next level, or 
graduated completely. Enjoy 
your summer! 
 
Sing to the Lord: Praise  
to the Lord ! For He has 
delivered the life of the 
needy from the hands of 
evildoers. 
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